
COMMENT FORM
We Want to Hear from You!

Project No. RAEM-30-1(59)

HonoapiilaniHwyImprovements.com

(Optional)

Name: 
Email:
Phone:

Scan Code to Visit Website

The State of Hawaii Department of Transportation (HDOT) is planning improvements to Honoapiʻilani Highway (State Route 30) 
between Launiupoko and Ukumehame. This addresses the roadway’s vulnerability to coastal hazards and sea level rise. 

HDOT is preparing an Environmental Impact Statement, in compliance with the National Environmental Planning Act and 
Chapter 343 of the Hawaii Revised Statutes (HRS 343), to evaluate and disclose the project’s potential environmental impacts 
and identify permitting requirements. Both State and federal funds will be used for this project, including a $22 million 
Rebuilding American Infrastructure with Sustainability and Equity construction grant. 

Comments can be submitted by:
•	 website www.honoapiilanihwyimprovements.com
•	 public meetings (in writing or recorded individually)

•	 mailing written comments (address on reverse side)

To submit this form by mail, please fold and staple, and affix proper 
postage. Guide on reverse side. 

Letter or other printed comments not using this form are also 
welcome. All comments received will be responded to individually 
with both the comment and responses included in the Final EIS.

(use additional sheets if appropriate)



Fold Here

Staple Here Staple Here

State of Hawaii Department of Transportation
Highways Division (HDOT)
C/O WSP USA Inc. 
1001 Bishop Street, Suite 2400 
Honolulu, HI 96813


